
From: Mashoud Nasseri  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 6:26 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; majid.jowhari.c1@parl.gc.ca; Dave Barrow 
<dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca>; Michael Parsa <mparsa@michaelparsa.ca> 
Subject: Agenda Item 14.1 under New Business, April 14/21 

 Dear Mr. Clerk:  

 I do not support Councillor Muench’s motion titled, “Review of Farming and Agriculture in Richmond Hill.” 

This motion isn’t intended to ‘review farming and agriculture’ but rather to review and amend the Oak 
Ridges Moraine Conservation Act and Greenbelt. What the Councillor is really looking for is approval to 
convert environmentally protected lands to residential lands. Under the guise of asking the Province to 
study countryside lands, his intentions are clear: Open up the Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Act and 
develop protected lands. I want our environmentally protected lands to remain intact.  

Thank you for your consideration,  

Mashoud Nasseri 

 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca
mailto:tom.muench@richmondhill.ca
mailto:majid.jowhari.c1@parl.gc.ca
mailto:dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca
mailto:mparsa@michaelparsa.ca

